November 3, 2023

Dear Link Families:

I am delighted to report that the weather, although a bit chilly, was perfect for our Halloween parades on Tuesday morning! The students enjoyed showing off their costumes and participating in a long-standing Link tradition. Thank you to all who came to watch the event and who followed our safety protocols. It was also nice that trick-or-treating that evening was rain free!

Next week provides opportunities for Parent/Teacher conferences. These take place on November 7 (day) and November 8 (evening). If you have not yet scheduled your conference, please contact your child's teacher to do so. These conferences provide a great opportunity for you to hear how your child is doing at this point in the school year how far they've come, any struggles they might be having, and to share ways that you can support your child at home academically or socially/emotionally.

Remember that there is no school for students on Tuesday November 7th or on Friday November 10. We have our Veterans Day assembly in the morning of November 9, and Link-a-Roni is on the evening of November 9th.

I appreciate that the PTA and its Cultural Arts Committee are providing many programs for us. On November 13 we will have a new Science program, and throughout the course of the school year there will be author visits and other assemblies to look forward to!

It is hard to believe that we are now in November. The PTA is having a fundraiser with Carousel Cakes - so be sure to order your Thanksgiving holiday treats!

Since November is a month where traditionally we express our gratitude, I can start by saying how much I enjoy being here and working with the talented Link staff to provide the best for our students.

Sincerely,

Mary Bish, Principal